
From: Karl Sturzebecher
To: craig.d.sly@dominionenergy.com
Cc: Shayan.Sinha@dominionenergy.com; Kim Conway; Shaun Anderson
Subject: Millstone Power Station Unit 1, Decommissioning Trust Fund Disbursement Revision to Previous Thirty-Day

Written Notification
Date: Friday, October 7, 2022 3:28:00 PM

Dear Mr. Sly,
This email is to acknowledge the receipt of Dominion’s submittal docketed on
September 29, 2022 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System
(ADAMS) Accession Number ML22272A549), providing notification to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) pursuant to License Condition 2.C(6)(c) of the
Millstone Power Station Unit 1 (MPS1) Facility Operating License, the
Decommissioning Trust Agreement for MPS1 including requirements for written
notice to the NRC related to payments or disbursements from the decommissioning
trust fund. Specifically, written notice must be made at least 30 days before the
Trustee makes payments or disbursements other than for ordinary administrative
expenses from the decommissioning trust fund. The MPS1 Decommissioning Trust
Agreement further requires that no payments or disbursements be made from the
decommissioning trust fund if prior written notice of objection is received from the
NRC.
 
As part of the review of your submittal, the NRC staff will review written notification,
and, if applicable, any questions, further clarifications, or conclusions. Your request
has been assigned Enterprise Project Identifier L‑2022‑LLL‑0016. Please reference
this number in any future correspondence associated with this request..
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and
Procedure,” a copy of this email will be available electronically for public inspection in
the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component
of the NRC’s ADAMS. ADAMS is accessible from the NRC website at:
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html
(the Public Electronic Reading Room).
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
Thank you,
Karl Sturzebecher
 
 

Karl Sturzebecher
NMSS/DUWP/Reactor Decommissioning Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
Mail Stop: T5A10
C:  443-676-3495
T:  301-415-8534
E:  Karl.Sturzebecher@nrc.gov
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